WM. J."BILL" GORMAN
GENERAL MANAGER
RES. TEL.(812) 476-1427

RECEIVED
aan 29 1969
COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM.

Mr, James A. McKee, Associate
Petroleum Engineer

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr, McKee:

With reference to your letter of January 22, 1969 regarding
the No, 2-A Blomenkamp, we can not see that it is any more Mr, Ryan's
liability than that of any other of the stockholders, If it is a
corporation liability, it should have been discharged before the
assets were distributed. If it is a liability t@b stays with the oil
production, then it is a current operating expense. It would further
appear that the insurance company who insured the corporation at the
time the well was plugged would be liable.

Yours truly,

Ryan Oil Company

Genergl Manager &




